
Page 1 of 1

© 2020 Cree, Inc. All rights reserved. The information in this document is subject to change without notice. 

 Cree®, the Cree logo, Wolfspeed®, and the Wolfspeed logo are registered trademarks of Cree, Inc. 

Please be advised that Cree has recently qualified and released new products in both the HM 

high-performance module line and supporting gate driver portfolio that are upgrades to previously 

released part numbers. Cree is electing to discontinue the part numbers listed in the first column 

of Table 1, while encouraging customers to convert to the suggested replacement part numbers 

listed in the second column of Table 1.  

Datasheets are available on Wolfspeed.com for comparison of the differences between the parts 

being retired and the suggested replacement parts. 

A list of products affected by this end-of-life notification with the suggested replacement: 

Table 1: Affected Products List 

Cree Part Numbers 
Being Discontinued 

Cree Suggested 
Replacement Part Numbers 

CAS325M12HM2 CAS480M12HM3 

CGD15HB62LP CGD1700HB3P-HM3 

CGD15HB62P1 CGD1200HB2P-BM2 

The existing part numbers will be discontinued. The replacement part numbers are recommended 
for new designs and are commercially available at Cree authorized distributors. 

This change is implemented as of the issue date of this PCN. Impacted part numbers are no 
longer recommended for new design and sampling has been suspended. Due to limited quantities 
of remaining stock, Cree reserves the right to limit quantities ordered during last-time buy. 

December 21, 2020: Last day for Cree to receive orders for products being discontinued in Table 
1.  

Please respond to this notification by indicating any requests for last time buy by October 23, 
2020 [issue date plus 30 days]. Lack of acknowledgement and registration of last time buy 
requests within 30 days constitutes acceptance of the notification without any last time buy 
requirements. 

If you have any questions regarding this notice of EOL, please contact: 

Wolfspeed Contact: Ty McNutt 

Wolfspeed Contact E-Mail: ty.mcnutt@wolfspeed.com 




